
Portion of Official Minutes Dated November 10th, 2020.
Ozark Special Road District 

Process for Reviewing Projects

“ New Business 

b. Michael Bloom made a motion stating that in order to submit information for approval on a 
project involving on a project involving the Ozark Special Road District and the City of Ozark or 
Christian County, that information must be submitted two weeks prior to when the meeting for 
approval that will take place. Chris Somers made second. Approved.”


